
H I V E 
What’s been going on?... 

On Friday afternoons, Live students have been doing 

music and art projects with K’antu Ensemble. We 

have a performance this Friday 15th March at Wilson 

Stuart School. We have been working with the 

BlueSky nursery children and performing songs with 

them. We help to teach them how to follow the beat 

and the solos using different instruments. 

“K’antu Ensemble have given the children opportuni-

ties to explore, create and experience through art, 

music and dance in a program or workshops cele-

brating diversity and inclusion. This pilot project has 

been funded by arts council England and is laying the 

foundations for a larger project called CHIME festival 

• Friday 15th March—we have Students Social 

Event. This event will be on the evening, with 

a disco, snacks, drinks and music.  

• On Thursdays we have a new ‘Eco Club’ 

where students do projects which help to 

make the college more sustainable. 

• Friday  22nd March—Students break up for 

Easter holidays  and finish the day at 2pm! 


